
From: Malkin, Joseph M.
Sent: 5/15/2012 5:07:58 PM

Homer, Trina (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=TNHC); 
'Cooke, Michelle' (michelle.cooke@cpuc.ca.gov)

To:

Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE: Meeting Space for Future Meetings?

Trina is correct. We have reserved the rooms for all day each Friday. It isn’t clear if the 
parties want to have a regular meeting time or decide each week what time to get together the 
next week.

From: Horner, Trina [mailto:TNHc@pge.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, May 15, 2012 5:06 PM 
To: 'Cooke, Michelle'
Cc: Malkin, Joseph M.
Subject: RE: Meeting Space for Future Meetings?

Hi, Michelle, yes, we’ve reserved space at Golden Gate University, which should be 
convenient off public transit, etc. I believe we’ve reserved a total of three rooms (one large, 
two smaller for break out sessions) every Friday from 5/25 through mid-July at this point, but 
I’m copying Joe to confirm. I think we have them for all day, and were planning to discuss the 
time and the rest of these details when we all meet this Friday at City Hall. But I’d be happy to 
let everyone know this info in advance of Friday if that’s helpful.

From: Cooke, Michelle [mailto:michelle.cooke@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Tuesday, May 15, 2012 5:02 PM 
To: Horner, Trina
Subject: Meeting Space for Future Meetings?

Hi Trina- has PG&E been able to arrange meeting space in anticipation of future 
meetings at a neutral space? If so, it would be good to circulate that information so 
people can get it on calendar or seek input regarding timing if that is option.

Thanks.
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Michelle Cooke, Special Projects

California Public Utilities Commission

Consumer Protection and Safety Division

415 703 2349

415 703 2233

415 987 1184

mlc@cpuc.ca.gov

IRS Circular 230 disclosure: To ensure compliance with requirements 
imposed by the IRS, we inform you that any tax advice contained in this 
communication, unless expressly stated otherwise, was not intended or 
written to be used, and cannot be used, for the purpose of (i) avoiding 
tax-related penalties under the Internal Revenue Code or (ii) promoting, 
marketing or recommending to another party any tax-related matter(s) 
addressed herein.

NOTICE TO RECIPIENT: THIS E-MAIL IS MEANT FOR ONLY 
THE INTENDED RECIPIENT OF THE TRANSMISSION, AND 
MAY BE A COMMUNICATION PRIVILEGED BY LAW. IF YOU 
RECEIVED THIS E- MAIL IN ERROR, ANY REVIEW, USE, 
DISSEMINATION, DISTRIBUTION, OR COPYING OF THIS 
E-MAIL IS STRICTLY PROHIBITED. PLEASE NOTIFY US 
IMMEDIATELY OF THE ERROR BY RETURN E-MAIL AND 
PLEASE DELETE THIS MESSAGE FROM YOUR SYSTEM. 
THANK YOU IN ADVANCE FOR YOUR COOPERATION.
For more information about Orrick, please visit http://www.orrick.com/
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